
From: VTA Board Secretary 
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 1:31 PM 
To: VTA Board Secretary 
Subject: From VTA: 2016 Measure B transparency website beta release 
 

VTA Board of Directors, Advisory Committee Members, and 2016 Measure B Citizens Oversight 
Committee Members: 
 
VTA is excited to share early access of the 2016 Measure B transparency beta website, a window 
into its 2016 Measure B program revenue and spending. 
 
The website will be in beta through the end of August as we make changes and prioritize new 
features based on user feedback. We expect to launch a final site in the fall. 
 
Please view the full announcement and Features Tour in your browser. 

 

 

View this email in your browser 

 

  

 

 
 
Office of the Board Secretary 
Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority 
3331 North First Street, Building B 
San Jose, CA 95134-1927 

 
 
Conserve paper. Think before you print. 
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